
 
 

4 February, 2021 
2020 YEAR 6 - Canberra 

 
Dear parents & caregivers, 

 

The Year 6 Canberra excursion has finally arrived. Thank you for the return of the required 

paperwork.  
 
 Dates:   Monday 8 February to Thursday 11 February (4 days / 3 nights) 
 Departure:  Wamberal P.S. Monday 8th February at 5.30am - This will allow time to call the roll,    

 collect medication, pack the coach, etc. departing at 6:00am. All students will meet in the K         
Block bus bays before we head to Aldinga Drive for departure.  

 

Uniform: Students will be required to wear full school uniform on Monday the 8th February as we 

are attending the Australian War Memorial. A spare uniform will also need to be packed for 

Wednesday for our tour of Parliament House. 

 
 Return: Wamberal P.S. Thursday 11th February at approximately 4:00pm 

  
Staff: Mr Stone, Mr Foyel, Mrs Tadman, Mrs Tyson, Mrs McDonald & Mr Grimmond-Lee  

 

Please have ready to hand in on the morning of departure your child’s medication in a zip lock 

bag with dosage and times clearly labelled and optional souvenir money in a sealed envelope 

with your child’s name and amount. Please do not allow children to bring singlets, computer 

games, mobile phones, lollies, chewing gum, jewellery, or anything else of value. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun filled excursion. If you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to contact your classroom teacher. 

                                                                                                                                                 

Looking forward to a great trip,  

 

Year 6 teachers 
  


